Beverly Barnett

Seattle Department of Transportation
Key Tower, 700 5™ Avenue, Suite 3900
PO Box 34996

Seattle, Washington 98124-4996

Dear Ms. Barnett,

I/we the properly owners, merchants, and people that live and work in West Seattie want to express our
opposition for the subterranean alley vacation proposed by Conner Homes in the Junction.

Subsurface portion, beginning four feet below the surface, of the northernmost 145 feet of
the Alley in Block 1, Scenic Park Addition, which is the alley in the block bounded by SW
Edmunds Street, California Avenue SW, Alaska Street, and 42™ Avenue SW, in the West
Seattle Junction.

1/we here by acknowiedge our opposition of the petition to vacate subsurface portion of said alley.
The project will impact our ability to do business and will have severe negative economic effects on
the businesses in the Junction area. This impact will be compounded by inhibiting the use of the alley
during the proposed construction. During this time we will not be able to access parking freely at the
rear of the business along the alley way. There will be the impact of not having the ability for
customers to load and unload in the alley way and access the businesses. This also will make it very
difficult for deliveries to take place during the construction. These daily deliveries are vital to
sustaining the business along the alley way.
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